Our priority is the safety and health of the Hualapai Tribe. The Incident Management
Team along with all of tribal departments and Indian Health Services are working
together to prepare and respond to COVID-19 cases.

INCIDENT MANAGEMENT

Date: December 08,2020
Time: 4:50pm
From Incident Commander:

On December 08,2020, the Hualapai Tribal Council and Incident Command Team
enacted Resolution 38-2020 and extended the current lockdown.

We have heard and reviewed the community concerns and have created a window
of opportunity to retrieve essential items and needs.

1) 1 member from each household with 1 helper may go on trip to retrieve
essential items. Groceries, pet food, toiletries, ect. should be planned to hold
over for your home for a period of 21 days.

2) Wednesday December 09,2020 to Friday December 11,2020 will be the
window of opportunity and begin at 5am to 8pm. Curfew will still be in effect
during this period so it is to be expected to be back within your homes by
8pm each day.

3) Each household will be granted only 1 day out of these 3 to get their essential
needs and return home.

During these essential trips, it is an opportunity to handle all financial needs and
business as well. It is highly encouraged to leave your children at home if at all
possible.

The Hwal’bay Transit will be providing their schedule for the Kingman Shopper’s
Run: pick up time will be at 9am.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER
TELEPHONE: (928) 769-0001, 0002, 0003. WEBSITE INFORMATION: WWW.HUALAPAI-NSN.GOV



